
 
 

Statewide Email 

DATE SENT: August 20, 2021 

FROM: Kathy Hebda 

TO: FCS Presidents 
 
Via: ChancellorFCS@fldoe.org  

SUBJECT:  2022-23 State Board of Education Legislative Budget Request
 

Dear Presidents: 
 
In addition to the rules that were adopted by the State Board of Education at its August 20, 2021, 
meeting, the Board also adopted its 2022-23 Legislative Budget Request. The following links provide 
information about this requested budget: 

• Proposed 2022-23 LBR for Operations and Fixed Capital Outlay (Greenbook)  
• 2022-23 Education Operating and Fixed Capital Outlay Budget Request Presentation               

by CFO Suzanne Pridgeon  
• The recording of the State Board of Education Meeting. 

 
In the Greenbook, Florida College System information is on page 5 for matrix line items, pages 268 – 283 
for item narratives and Fixed Capital Outlay system wide, including the FCS begins on page 320. The 
Board’s overall request is for a continuation of all recurring education budget items included in the final 
2021-22 budget.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions, and we look forward to working with you throughout this 
coming legislative session. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathryn S. Hebda 
Florida College System Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
850.245.0891 
www.fldoe.org  
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